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Persons in Minnesota who have tested positive for COVID-19 can receive free COVID-19 medications through a telehealth 
program provided by the Minnesota Department of Health and Cue Health.  

You may be eligible for COVID-19 medications if you have tested positive for COVID-19 and your symptoms have started 
within the last five days.  

This program can be used no matter where you got tested, including if you used an at-home test. 

If you test positive, get treatment in 3 easy steps

Get COVID-19 Treatment through
Telehealth Program

Choose website, mobile app, or 
phone call to set up your profile

Answer a few questions about your health 
and join a video chat to discuss treatment 

options with a health care provider

Get personalized care with 
prescription delivery or 

pharmacy pick up

Health insurance is not required to receive treatment and getting care is fast and easy. 
This service is available at no cost from 7 a.m. to 9 p.m. (CST), seven days a week.

You can access care any of the following ways:
• Downloading the Cue Health App on your smartphone 
• Calling 1-844-609-2415 

 Д Para servicios en español, llame al 1-844-609-2415
 Д Rau cov kev pab cuam hauv Hmong, hu rau 1-844-609-2415 
 Д Adeegyada Af-Soomaaliga ah, wac 1-844-609-2415

• Visiting care.cuehealth.com/mn

If you have questions about treatment or accessing free at-home tests, call the MDH COVID-19 Public Hotline at 
1-833-431-2053 Monday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m., Tuesday, Thursday: 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

If you are having a medical emergency or experiencing severe symptoms such as chest pain, call 911.

Use the QR code to 
download the Cue 
Health App, or visit 
care.cuehealth.com/mn

Step 1 Step 2 Step 3 

https://care.cuehealth.com/mn
https://care.cuehealth.com/mn

